A Unique STEM Partnership
Dear Educators: 
(School Board Members, Superintendents)
The critical need to focus students on science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) has produced an exciting opportunity to give students a real-world lesson in how they can become part of a brighter future right here in (city, state).
This education/business collaboration brought together JASON Learning, an independent 501(c)(3) nonprofit education organization and the Institute of Scrap and Recycling Industries (ISRI), in a program that addresses the STEM-enabled benefits of recycling. ZZ Scrap in (city, state) is a member of ISRI.
JASON Learning has developed a standards-based curriculum and partnered with ISRI and it members to develop teacher-training, educational materials, and opportunities for students to experience the actual applications of the STEM fields in an industry that contributes both to the health of our environment and our economy – and that is eager to hire people with the appropriate training.

We are inviting the (XXXXX) School System to take part in this unique program as part of its efforts to increase STEM education and interest among students. It is designed to be used as a module in general and earth science classes, and support for all phases will be provided by ISRI and JASON.

Please see the attached materials for more information on this collaboration, which we are hoping you will take part in, for the benefit of your students – and a better future for us all.  We look forward to working with you to bring STEM to life through recycling here in (city, state).
Sincerely,

President

ZZ Scrap
